
January 29, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Martin Shackelford 

216 N. Webster Apt. 2 

Saginaw, MI 48602 

 

Dear Mr. Shackelford: 

 

Thank you for your fax which was received in our office on January 29, 1996.  The attached 

corrections from the ARRB public hearing in New Orleans will be carefully reviewed. 

 

Thank you again for taking the time to record these corrections and for passing them on to me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 


